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December 10, 2019 

 
 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

Planning reviews have been completed by Department of Conservation and 
Development planning staff, and the District is working to address any issues 
identified during planning.  The CEQA documents are being finalized.    
 
The District intends to submit plans to the Department of Conservation and 
Development for review prior to year-end.   
 
District staff has initiated the search for the appropriate financing mechanism for 
construction.  This process is ongoing. 

 
 
 Fire Station 70 – San Pablo  

Construction is proceeding.  By the end of the year, with cooperative weather, we 
expect to set large steel columns for the elevator shaft followed by a large concrete 
pour of the apparatus bay.  We are still projecting a spring 2021 opening.   

 
 
 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

Planning reviews have been completed by County Department of Conservation and 
Development planning staff, and the District is working to address any issues 
identified during planning.  The CEQA documents are being finalized.    
 
The District intends to submit plans to the Department of Conservation and 
Development for review prior to year-end.   
 
District staff has initiated the search for the appropriate financing mechanism for 
construction.  This process is ongoing. 

 

4005 Port Chicago Highway, Suite 250  •  Concord, CA 94520-1180 
Telephone: (925) 941-3300  •  Fax: (925) 941-3309  •  www.cccfpd.org 

  


